
Banbury Town Council                       05 February 2025 

PL.12 

PLANNING COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes of a meeting of the Planning Committee held on Wednesday,  
05 February 2025 at 6.30pm at the Town Hall, Banbury. 
 
Present:          Councillor Beere (Chairman)  

    Councillors:  Dhesi, Elugwu, Harwood, Thornhill, Woodward 
Officers:   Robert Duxbury (Planning Officer) 

Mark Hassall (Town Clerk) 
Helen Durkin (Executive Officer) 

 

PL.7/25   Apologies 
None 

                         
PL.8/25 Declarations of Interest 

Councillors Thornhill and Harwood declared personal interest as a member of the 
Cherwell District Council Planning Committee. 

 

PL.9/25 Cherwell Local Plan 2042 Review 
     The Committee discussed the consultation on the Cherwell Local Plan that is 

being undertaken by Cherwell District Council.  
Officers provided a briefing and responded to a number of questions raised by 
Members. 

 
 IT WAS RESOLVED that the Planning Officer would compile a document outlining 
all objections and comments, which will then be circulated to the committee within 
7 days for comment and finalisation allowing submission of those comments to 
CDC by 25 February 2025. 
 

 
The meeting ended at 8.25 pm 


